
Date: June 21, 2012

To: Seiko Instruments Customers, Sales Representatives, and Distributors

RE: S L2985 Series Discontinuation (Reference # D120301)

This letter serves as last time buy notice for the S L2985 Series.

The following schedule applies:

1. Last Time PO Accepted: November 30, 2012

2. Last Shipment: April 30, 2013

If you have any questions please contact your Seiko Instruments Regional Sales
Manager or me at (310) 517 7884. Thank you.

Best Regards,

Jim Schlumpberger
Director of Sales and Marketing
Semiconductor and Crystal Products
Seiko Instruments USA Inc.


